
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

Exhibit A: HABC Responses to Questions Received 
                                     

              May 14, 2021 
 

TO:   All parties that received the Housing Authority of Baltimore City (“HABC”) Request for Proposals 
(“RFP”) B-1928-21 Construction Services Under JOC Contract EJ46-HAE3036, EJ47-HAE3037, 
EJ48-HAE3038 and EJ49-HAE30396 

 
RE: HABC Responses to Questions        

 
HABC is sending this letter in response to a question received regarding the subject RFP B-1928-
21 Construction Services Under JOC Contract EJ46-HAE3036, EJ47-HAE3037, EJ48-HAE3038 and 
EJ49-HAE30396.  Set forth herein is the question and HABC’s response thereto. 

 
1.  Q. page B-1 says to email the bid, on page D-3 section 1 A. says to submit 1 original and 6 copies 

in sealed envelopes, this was the normal way of bidding, so do we email you just 1 bid package 
for each contract that the contractor is bidding? 

 
A. HABC must receive Responder’s proposal via email to john.airey@habc.org by 2:00 p.m. 

Eastern Time on Thursday, May 27, 2021. Please follow up with telephone call to John Airey 
at 443-392-5240 to confirm receipt of your proposal.  Please also see HABC RFP B-1928-21 
Addendum 1, Revision No. 3.   

 
 

If you have any questions regarding the information provided above, please contact John Airey, 
Senior Contract Manager on (443) 392-5240. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Steve Suit, 
Senior Vice President of Procurement 

mailto:john.airey@habc.org

